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Merry Christmas 

WHAT A GREAT YEAR! 

Yes, partnering with Scholastic Motivation Ministries and Hazelwood East 

Middle School turned out to be a great success! 

We are excited over the progress we made with the Robotics Class from Hazel-

wood East Middle School and the EMWI COGIC SMM Robotics Class.  We 

came home from the National AIM Convention in Cincinnati, Ohio with a tro-

phy and the Robotic Team won trophies in the local AIM Convention.   

Thanks to Angel Barnes who represented the team through virtual visual con-

ference communication at the St. Charles Kathryn Linnemann Branch Library.  

The trophy was won for Innovative Strategy!   

The Robotic Team meet every third Saturday at New Life Community Church 

2:00-4:00 pm and every Thursday at the Hazelwood East Middle School after 

school program 3:30-4:40 pm and various locations at the public libraries.   

SOS was able to provide trophies for the SMM local AIM Competition and one 

large trophy for the National AIM Competition especially made for Angel 

Barnes for representing her team.   Trophies were awarded 1st, 2nd, and 3rd 

Place in Math, Spelling Bee and Bible Bowl.   

SAVE OUR SEED SCHOLARSHIP AWARD 

Three applicants applied for the SOS $1000 Scholarship Award.  We were 

anxious to award the winner with this award however none of the applicants 

followed and/or complied with the SOS Official Scholarship Rules.   The judg-

es unanimously agreed that all guidelines must be followed.  However, two of 

the applicants qualified to receive the EMWI Book Scholarship Award.  Each 

received a $100 check.  Thanks to the Women Dept. Supervisor Mother Roset-

ta Watts.   

We encourage each applicant that apply for the $1000 SOS Scholarship Award 

to comply with the SOS Official Scholarship Rules.   

SOS PARTNERING WITH COGIC  
URBAN INITIATIVE  “WEAR A SCRUB” 

We are looking forward to partner with Urban Initiative in launching a new 
program Wear A Scrub!  The program is design to educate and encourage our 
youth in the Medical Field.   

  

SPECIAL POINTS OF 
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 Wear A Scrub 
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 SMM AIM Competitions 

 Robotics STEM Program 

 Youth Retreats 
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Evangelist Christine Smith 

Coordinator for Roseview COGIC 

& EMWI Urban Initial Education 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Evangelist Christine Smith 

Director of EMWI SMM  

THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU! 

SOS CONTRIBUTING DONORS 

 

Thank you for your donations to SOS Outreach Ministries!  It is you that help 

make it  possible to inspire our youth to further their education!  We know the 

importance of education and there are so many of  our youth that will aspire in 

occupations we never dreamed of.  It is our desire to encourage our applicants 

by having them write essays on real people that we may or may not have heard 

of .   

Against all odds we as a  people have aspired to contribute great inventions, 

conquered and excelled in occupations such as Ben Carson, neurosurgeon; Ber-

ry Black, US Chaplain for the US Senate; Kathrine Johnson, NASA Mathemati-

cian,  and let’s not forget Barack Obama PLUS SO MANY MORE! 

Your contributions  for Scholarships are restricted strictly for that purpose.  

You can take pride in contributing to a college graduate—a very worth while 

cause.   

Save Our Seed Outreach Ministries 

Christine Smith, CEO 

P. O. Box 301 

St. Peters,  MO  63376 
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